
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

What’s on next week? 

 

Contact Us: Mrs. Mia Barlow, head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk,  Mrs. Mac bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk  General Enquiries 

office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk, Pastoral a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk.  Our website is www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk. 

Facebook & School App available too. Tel:  01772 728153  

  

Friday 17th November 2023 

Ducklings: Noah & Mason 
Dolphins: Benjamin & Flavian 
Seahorses: Emily & Luca 

Sharks: Cooper & Mayah 

Penguins: Isabelle 
Bears: Aiden & Dominic 
Leopards: Noah & Peter 
Tigers: Leo & Mela 
Lions: Blake & Orlagh 
 

Best Class attendance:  
Bears 98.4% 

 
 
 
 

 

Stars of the Week 

Monday  Week 1 Dinners 

 Years 5 & 6 Football Training - cancelled 

Tuesday Food Bank available for all – St. Michael’s Church 

Flu Vaccinations in school (for those who have 

consented) 

Young Voices Choir until 4:10 pm (Years 4, 5 & 6) 

Wednesday Childsafe Fire Safety – Sharks Class 

Robinwood Meeting for parents of Yr6 @ 6:30 pm 

Thursday Girls Football Training (Years 4, 5 & 6) 

U11 Boys Football Match – UCLAN 4 PM 

Drama Club (Years 5 & 6) 

First Confession @ Sacred Heart 6:00 pm 

Friday  

Sunday First Holy Communion 10:00 am @ Sacred Heart 

 

 

Future Dates for your Diary 
Sunday 26th November First Holy Communion 10am 

Wednesday 29th November – Year 6 Trip to the 

Museum of Lancashire WW1 Day 

Friday 1st December – Non-uniform for tombola 

prizes 

Monday 4th December – Christmas Tree Lighting 

Tuesday 5th December – EYFS Nativity 10:00 am 

Wednesday 6th December – KS1 Nativities  

Thursday 7th December – Christmas Jumper Day & 

Christmas Fair. 

 

More details on our Christmas Newsletter 

The governors and staff are delighted to 
announce that following a rigorous recruitment 

process over the last two months and interviews 
this week – we have appointed our new 
headteacher who will start on 8th April. 

We are even more delighted to tell you that Mr. 
Turner will be our new headteacher.   

Congratulations to him & we look forward to 
exciting times ahead. 

 
 
A reminder that only staff & visitors are able to access our 

car park.  Please do not drop or pick up your children in 
the car part at ANY time unless pre-arranged with school.  
Please also avoid the area in front of the school gate & do 

not use as a “turn around” – cars are very dangerous 
around our children as they arrive & leave school.  Thank 

you for your co-operation. 
 

Thank you to everyone who donated to Children In Need 
today – we will be sending £338.07 to the charity. 

 

Thank you to everyone who responded to our 

call for help this morning regarding our blocked 

drain – it is now sorted! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

. 

 

Information is coming home today with your 

child about a Holiday Club taking place here 

in school at the beginning of January.  See 

the flyer attached too. 
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